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Dear Parent/Carer,

The date for the entry exam for Separate Science will be Wednesday 25th May. 

The test is not compulsory and is only for those interested in taking Separate Science in year 10 and 11. Those who wish to study Combined Science do not need to sit this test. The test will be for one hour 3.45-4.45.

There will be further guidance on the contents of the test given in the next half term as well as a link to sign up for the test via forms. 

Should you have any further queries you can contact me via the school email.

Kind regards,
Mr Kerr
Head of Science
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Headteacher: Ms M Davies BA (Hons) NPQH
Church Hill Walthamstow London E17 9RZ
Telephone: 020 8509 9446 Fax: 020 8509 9445
Email: info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk
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